Public Sector Reforms Programme Activities
	Date
	Activity
	Description
	Output

	April 2015
	Resident Representative Courtesy Call on Ministry’s Leadership





	The RR paid a courtesy visit to the newly appointed Minister of Public Service to amongst other things, sensitise him on the Public Sector Reforms Programme as well as the Ministry’s role in achieving output three (3) of the Deepening Decentralization Project.


	The Minister welcomed the UNDP effort in professionalising the civil service and assured the RR that the Ministry intends on building on the initiatives the UNDP started.

The Ministry continues to value the partnership with the UNDP and the Minister will continue to support this relationship

	June 2015
	2.	Governance Unit Planning Meeting with Minister Au
	The Governance Unit held a planning meeting with Minister Au on the future direction of the project. The Minister was briefed among other things: progress made in the last programme year and what challenges were met and dealt with. In this regard the Minister was interested in the Performance Management instruments and the role of LIPAM and other government departments in decentralizing functions and functionaries
	The Minister committed the ministry to the reforms programme initiated by the UNDP ad said the coalition government share the same vision. The Minister was provided copies of the instruments developed in the previous year by both the Ministry’s team and the UNDP consultant.

The meeting agreed to follow up with the following activities: (1) Retreat of the Ministry’s top management and the project team in order to sensitise and orientate the top leadership on the project activities
(2) To realign project objectives to match those of the new vision along the lines of the call to have the ministry restructured,
(3) to continue with the LIPAM , Public Service Commission and Assessment Centre Assessment so they can support the restructuring of the public service sector


	June 2015
	3.	Meeting with LIPAM Management
	The Governance Unit held a consultative meeting with the management of LIPAM where management changes of the department were discussed and preparation for the Assessment of LIPAM were discussed.
	The LIPAM management agreed to support the assessment of the institution and urged the UNDP to continue with the process.

	June, 2015
	Inter-ministerial dialogue on decentralization
	[bookmark: _GoBack]The newly appointed minister for Local Government invited decentralizing ministries and their ministers to a special dialogue to look at the function and functionaries to be decentralised as per the new Decentralization policy of the Ministry. The Public Service Minister was part of the group.
	The Public Service Ministry is currently unpacking those functions and personnel to be decentralised




